Our Ref: 17/1828/MF

**3**\ July 2017

Mr Gerald Hurley Chief Executive Officer Waterford Chamber 2 George's Street Waterford X91 AH9K

Dear Mr Hurley

The Minister for Finance and Public Expenditure and Reform, Mr Paschal Donohoe TD, has asked me to acknowledge receipt of your recent letter and pre-Budget Submission on behalf of Waterford Chamber and to say that the contents will be considered in the context of the forthcoming Budget.

Yours sincerely

Michelle O'Connor

Private Secretary to the Minister for Finance and Public Expenditure and Reform